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January 23, 2018

The Honorable Wm. Weston J. Newton

Chairman, House Legislative Oversight Committee
Post Office Box 11867

Columbia, SC 29211

Dear Chairman Newton:

I received your letter of January 12, 2018 regarding the Department of Revenue being selected for
the upcoming Legislative Oversight Study. The Department looks forward to working with you and
your staff to provide the information that you need. I am personally committed to identifying the
areas which DOR can improve its results for the people of South Carolina.

The Department’s liaison will be Kim Witte. Her number is 803-898-5051 and email address is
Kimberly.witte@dor.sc.gov.

As always, please feel free to contact me directly if you have questions or need further information.

Yours very truly,

Director

Cc:  Ms. Kim Witte, SCDOR
Mr. Meredith Cleland, SCDOR



